
 

THE BISHOP’S CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI 

The Scouts and Guides Report on Diya and Lantern Making 

 

On 1st November, 2023, the Scouts and Guides conducted an activity on Diya and Lantern 

making at 1:30 p.m. in the B4 building. 

 As it is customary, the session started with a word of prayer followed by taking 

attendance. The students were briefed about the activity. The diyas were provided to the 

students and the students showed their interest by getting the materials required for the activity 

like acrylic paints, mirror, sequins, ribbon, glitter, etc. The students were segregated in different 

groups and guided by the patrol teachers to decorate the diyas and make lanterns in different 

ways. The students were engrossed in the activity and gave their best and displayed a variety of 

articles. 

The middle school coordinator, Mrs. Khandelwal was invited to grace the activity. The 

children were given various ideas by ma'am and encouraged to keep up the creativity. 

The ready articles were then gifted to our respected Principal, Mr. Luke, Headmaster, Mr. 

Russell and Headmistress, Mrs. Fernandes, where they expressed their delight by praising the 

students' handiwork. 

The session came to an end by singing the Nation Anthem followed by a proper dispersal 

by the patrol teachers. 
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The colourful handiwork by the students. 

 

             

         



 

 

       

                                           

Students engrossed in the activity. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

      

Creativity at its best. 


